
Weekly Newsletter - 14/07/2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
I don’t know about you but I am still very much 
buzzing from the amazing summer festival 
yesterday. I cannot thank you enough for all your 
support. I would like to particularly thank all those 
parents and helpers who generously donated food 
and time to helping make the event so fantastic. 
The Star children who performed did the school 
proud. I am always in awe of the passion and 
commitment that Mrs Marshall puts into them. 
Thank you for your support of our two bands. We 
hope that this has inspired our pupils to embrace 
their inner rock stars!!! Who knew that our Star 
teachers were so very very talented!
A big thank you to the PE team as well. They did 
an excellent job organising sports days for EYFS 
and KS1. We are really hoping to have KS2 sports 
day on Monday, fingers crossed for sun!.

As we approach the last week of the school year, 
we are getting ready to say goodbye to our Year 6 
pupils and also a few staff members. I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank Mr Villarubia, Ms 
Ring, Mr Toomey, Mr Tanner, Mrs Miah and Ms 
Bounford for all their hard work and dedication to 
Star Primary. We wish them every success in their 
new roles.

Finally, I would just like to say a public thank you to 
my amazing staff team. They always go the extra 
mile for the children and I am very grateful to each 
and every one of them.

Best wishes,
Ms Von

Nursery
AM - 89.3%
PM - 91.6%

Reception
RA -80%

RSM -84.8%
RB -93.3%

Year 1
1R - 94.3%
1T -95.6%
1B -95.2%

Year 25
2P -86.7

2S - 98.4%
2U - 96%
2V -98.1%

Year 3
3GR - 91%
3R -90.7%
3L - 93.4%

Year 4
4R - 96.2%
4HS - 96%
4L - 97.9

Year 5
5R -96.3%

5PN -95.4%
5T - 91.2%

Year 6
6H - 90.5%
6V -93.3%
6R - 91.7%
6S -89.5%

Whole school attendance -92.8%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Pupil Leader’s Weekly Reflection

Esey - 6H

Time to celebrate a great  festival

Year Six pupils have been visiting their 
secondary schools as part of their transition 
programme. In fact, the whole school has 

been transitioning: spending time with new 
teachers, in new classrooms. Whist these 
changes are happening, we are maturing 

and growing together into the next important 
stage of our school journey.



Nursery

AM - Ava
PM - Manha

Reception
RA - Rahat

PSM - Nafiha
RB - Lottie

Year 1
1R - Antonina
1T - Kamari
1B - Keifer

Year 2
2P - Ruben
2S - Ethan
2U - Natalia
2V - Hamzah

Year 3
3GR - Joseph
3R - Daiana
3L - Kajus

Year 4
4H/S - Delaney

4R - Rohan
4L - Luxshe

Year 5
5R - Naifah
5PN - Daria
5T - Falak

Year 6
6H - Felipe

6V - Annabell
6R - Zain
6S - Faith

Reception
RA- Nura

RSM- Pablo

Year 1
1R- Roza

1T- Yahra
1B - Donald

Year 2
2P- Mahir
2S- Eric

2U - Emily
2V- Kalil

Year 3
3GR- Isabelle

3R- Dev

Year 4
4R- Cavanni
4HS- Darcy

Year 5
5R- Lena

5PN- Adelina
5T- Matildah

Year 6
6H- Lilly

6V- Inayah
6R- Zainab

6S- Sonny W

Golden lunches
Class teachers select one pupil per week to have a 
golden lunch with the Headteacher or Deputies. This 
is awarded to those that show the most progress or 
make the most effort in their learning!

292 340

284 295

Monet

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!

Happy leaves
This half term we are celebrating
pupils who have shown good
examples of support.
The winners in this weeks assembly were….. 


